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June 6, 2016 

Garth Cooke 
P.O. Box 95 
Warne, NC 28909 
 

RE:  Iris, NOI File # P-2012-003, Surety Release Request (SL-01) Approval 

Dear Mr. Cooke: 

On June 6, 2016 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the release of 
reclamation responsibility for the above referenced site.  Division staff inspected the site on June 1, 
2016 and determined that reclamation was complete and adequate.   

According to Rule 1.4.11(1)(b), the Division must wait 30 days from the date of this letter, before 
releasing the financial warranty, in order to address any comments or objections to this decision. If 
you have not received the financial and performance warranties by July 18, 2016, please contact 
Barbara Coria at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8148.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the 
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
101 South 3rd, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: (970) 243-6299 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
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